
Position Statement: 

Approved at the May 21, 2021 LPC Board Meeting 

Regardless of the agency or employer, if an individual holds a license with the LPC Board, the licensee 

must receive Board approval in order to provide telehealth services unless the licensee meets the 

criteria under one of the exemptions in Chapter 17, Section 1703/Chapter 45, Section 4501 of Board 

Rules. 


